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From: Marilyn Dumont <mpdumont@telus.net>  
Sent: September-09-19 12:06 PM 
To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca> 
Subject: DVP 19-10 

 

Regarding Development Variance Proposal DVP 19-10 I am writing to advise of my opposition 

to this proposal.  

 

I feel that it would have a negative impact to the original way the building sites were designed. 

Larger decks would provide sight lines into other units that the original design took into 

consideration and resolved. It would also open the door to other site modifications that would 

take away from the common areas and the privacy we all now enjoy in each of our units. 

 

Marilyn Dumont 

151-4035 Gellatly Road 

West Kelowna, BC.  
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Rose Hampson <rnrhampson@gmail.com>  
Sent: September-09-19 10:18 AM 
To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca> 
Subject: Attn:city clerk DVP 19-10 
 
 
To whom it may concern.  Re:DVP 19-10 
      We are owners/occupants of unit 148 - 4035 Gellatly Rd. S. West Kelowna BC. V4T-1R7.  Canyon 
Ridge Strata 
        We are “opposed “to this application as it would set a precedent in our community. 
We are not opposed in principle to their deck being enlarged but are opposed to this configuration. 
  Sincerely Rosalie and Richard Hampson 
              Ph.250 317 6590 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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From: Joe Dobrich <joedobrich1944@yahoo.ca>  
Sent: September-10-19 3:17 PM 
To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca> 
Subject: DVP 19-10 

 
Attn: City Clerk 
 
Regarding dvp 19-10 
 
Although the proposed development does not affect us directly we do have some concerns. 
 
First, the variance applications seem quite excessive. Are they resonable? 
 
Second, the builder in this development did a good job laying out the lots in order to acheive maximum 
privacy for each and every home owner. It is our understanding that if the requested variances were 
granted, that the privacy of their immediate neighbor will be severly compromised. That, in  itself, seems 
an unreasonable interference of their  neighbors use and enjoyment of their property.  
 
Joe and Mary Dobrich 
 
296-4035 Gellatly Road s 
West Kelowna, BC 
v4t1r7 

 

mailto:joedobrich1944@yahoo.ca
mailto:info@westkelownacity.ca
haley.blakey
Rectangle



From: Maureen <clarkmau23@gmail.com>  
Sent: September-10-19 6:39 PM 
To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca> 
Subject: DVP 19-10 
 
Attn: City Clerk 
 
We are opposed to the proposal to vary the rear setback of unit 159. 
 
We are concerned that approval of this application would set a precedent allowing other homeowners 
to apply to extend their decks/patios in such a way that they crowd/encroach on the common areas in 
the community. The common areas at 4035 Gellatly are a big part of what gives our community its 
unique character and it would be a shame to see that compromised. 
 
We would like to see the setback maintained at 3 m. which would have less impact on the common 
greenbelt area. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maureen Clark and John Hogbin 
Unit 163 
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From: Lil Miller <boxcarlily004@gmail.com>  
Sent: September-11-19 11:59 AM 
To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca> 
Subject: DVP 19-10 

 

Attn:  City Clerk 
 

Reginal & Lillian Miller 

302-4035 Gellatly Road South, 

West Kelowna, BC 

V4T 1R7 

 

Strata Lot 102, DL487, ODYD, Strata Plan KAS1001 

 

The property of Unit #159 is directly above and behind our home.  Currently this property looks 

down on our home which we have some protection and privacy with a ceder hedge. 

 

If this deck comes out further, it will be above our trees and will look right into our home. 

 

We do not support this proposal. 

 

Thank you, 

Reginald & Lillian Miller 
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